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Rector's Report
This page is dedicated to the ongoing conversations, statements, and work that the Rector and the
O�ce are completing. If you have any questions about the content on these pages please don't
hesitate to contact rector@queensu.ca.

May 25, 2020
Dear Students,

In the midst of a global health crises, a number of uncertainties have and continue to arise for
post-secondary students who remain a vulnerable population to the ebbs and �ows of COVID-19.
Although decisions have been con�rmed for the fall term and faculties are beginning to announce
approvals of remote delivery, tensions remain high while students are faced with an entirely new
set of circumstances.

Despite the promise of delivering a high-quality Queen’s education through online platforms, we
feel that the university experience, as well as our education, should be re�ected in tuition fees and
additional accommodations. While an online education when properly implemented in certain
disciplines can be incredibly e�ective, it is not naïve for students to recognize the bene�ts of face-
to-face interaction. Although necessary under current circumstances, we recognize that an online
format is not an ideal method of instruction and tuition reductions need to actively be considered.
It is important to acknowledge the countless students who rely on work-study, laboratory, and
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various other forms of income that are no longer available to them. These and many other
additional costs are placing increasingly vulnerable students with the di�cult question of
continuing their education.

Along with student governors across Ontario and student leaders at Queen’s, we want you to know
that as student trustees we are actively working towards our collective goals of reduced tuition
fees. As students ourselves we understand and greatly empathize with your fears. These are
challenging times and while we are far in distance, our dedication and advocacy for you remains
strong.

We are here with you, and we stand with you.

Sincerely,

Shoshannah Bennett-Dwara                                            Sam Hiemstra

Queen's Undergraduate Trustee                                      Queen's Rector

O�ce of the Rector, Queen's University
John Deutsch University Centre, 99 University Avenue, Upper Ceilidh, Room 124

Kingston, ON, Canada, K7L 3N6
Phone: 613-533-2723
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